
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We are approaching February half term, which means that we are half way 
through the academic year; time has gone so quickly ! 
Next week you have been invited into school to view your child’s work and 
meet with their class teacher. If you haven’t made your appointment as yet 
please do so. It has been wonderful to see the progress that the                 
children have made so far this year and it is always a pleasure for me to see 
the children’s work, I hope that you enjoy it too.  
Please don’t forget that we celebrate out of school achievements, so send 
any certificates or medals into school for Friday Worship and we can share 
and celebrate together. Have a lovely weekend,  

Best Wishes 

 
 

 

Principal 
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Educational Visits  
We have planned the Summer Term educational visits for all classes; final 
payments should be made by 16th May at the latest. We try to keep the 
costs down for all year groups, however if you are suffering from financial 
hardship please contact the school office.  
 
Number Day 7th February 
We will be celebrating National Number Day tomorrow; 
this will be a non uniform day, with a silver coin                         
donation towards the NSPCC.  Children are asked to 
wear an item of clothing with a number on it for                    
example a football shirt, cap, netball shirt or even a 
onesie! Thank you for you support with this.  
 
Basketball Team  
Our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils played really well at the School 
Games tournament. It was great to see the team competing 
well and demonstrating excellent teamwork, creating plenty of 
scoring opportunities. Their improvement in movement and 
passing with each game was truly commendable.                    
Well done to all! 
 

NUMBER DAY FRIDAY 7TH FEBRUARY  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous academic week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance  

throughout the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

93% 94% 93% 

95% 94% 97% 96% 

7th February NSPCC Numbers Day 

12th February YR-Y5 Parent Meetings after 
school 

13th February YR-Y5 Parent Meetings after 
school 

14th February Y2 Class Worship 9.00am 
School closes for half term 

24th February School re-opens 

6th March World Book Day 

7th March Y4 Class Worship 9.00am 

14th March Y5 Class Worship 9.00am 

28th March Y1 Class Worship 9.00am 

7th April Whole School Photographs 

10th April  Easter Celebration 9.00am 

11th April School closes for Easter 
holiday 

28th April School re-opens– Summer 
Term 

5th May School closed– Bank Holiday 

23rd May School closes for half term 

9th June School re-opens 

18th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Devine Okoh Daisy Pratt 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 5 

Principal Awards 

YR Logan Lech 

Y1 Eloise Geraghty-Nock 

Y2 Kavneet Kaur 

Y3 Savannah Coni 

Y4 Adalinde-Eve Fletcher 

Y5 Autumn Bowater-Smith 

Y6 Ruby Arnold 


